
#GETCAUGHTREADING

Family Spring Break Challenge
We invite families to submit a photo of students engaging in one of

the activities found in the ARI Family Spring Break Newsletter.
Submissions will be spotlighted on our social media platforms. This is

one way to express your commitment to support & encourage learning
beyond the school day! 

Email your submission to arimedia@alsde.edu
Include your name, name of the student’s school, name of the
activity completed, and answer the following question: 

        What was your favorite part of the activity? 

SCAN FOR ACTIVITIESSCAN FOR ACTIVITIES
ARI Family Spring Break Newsletter

From March 3 to April 30, 2025


